
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 5/21/2013 12:13:31 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Yamamoto, Ryan (ryan.yamamoto@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Emergency Exercise

Meredith:

Ryan Yamamoto (copied) and myself will be attending PG&E’s June 5 emergency training 
exercise.

Thank you for your time and attention.

Sincerely,

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E.

Program & Project Supervisor

Safety and Enforcement Division

320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Office (213) 576-7015

SB GT&S 0320839
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